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MINUTES OF THE BARROWBY PARISH COUNCIL FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING HELD ON MONDAY 4th DECEMBER 
2023 AT THE READING ROOM, BARROWBY. 

 
There were no members of the public present.  
 
MEETING OPENED: 7.15pm 

1. 
 
 
 
2. 
 
 
3.    

WELCOME REMARKS BY THE CHAIRMAN (23/010) 
1.1               Councillor Lees welcomed members to the meeting and thanked them for their attendance. Those in 

  attendance: Councillors Brown, Eaton, Lees Whittington and Mrs Moss, the Clerk & RFO. 
 

APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE & REASONS GIVEN (23/011) 
2.1              There were no absences. 
 
TO RECEIVE DECLARATIONS OF PECUNIARY INTEREST AND REQUESTS FOR DISPENSATION IN ACCORDANCE 
WITH THE LOCALISM ACT 2011 (23/012) 
3.1                None received. 

    
4. 
 
 
5.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6.       
 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES (23/013) 
4.1                  It was RESOLVED to approve the minutes of the previous meeting held on 23rd October 2023. 
  
2024/25 BUDGET (23/014) 
5.1                  Members reviewed and updated the 2024/25 spreadsheet. It was noted that the precept calculator  
                       does not contain the correct years and the tax base for the parish has not been increased by very  
                       much since last year. Members were expecting to see a bigger increase to include The Colleys (which  
                       have been incorrectly allocated to Grantham for the past 2 years) and the new Low Road  
                       development. 
                       Action: Clerk to ask the Treasury & Exchequer Officer at SKDC about the incorrect years and also  
                       to explain how the tax base figure has been calculated and to confirm that The Colleys and other  
                       new development have been included in the final figure. 
 
DATE OF NEXT MEETING (23/015) 
 6.1               Thursday 21st December 2023 at 6.45pm at the Reading Room.  

    
    

  
    
    
  
    
  

 

 

 

 

 


